Attwala, Pravina

From: dorothy pan

Sent: May-22-20 12:52 PM

To: Committee of Adjustment

Subject: [External] Re:  City of Vaughan File Reference: A182/19, Backyard Deck of #1 Edison Place

Dear Sir/Madam,

We are writing to oppose to the oversized deck structure.

It is with disappointment and regret to see that the house owner of 1 Edison Place would have built such a
huge deck in violation of the Vaughan City-bylaw. A MINIMUM 7.5-metre setback has been reduced to 3.78
meters only. This is a 3.72- meter advance towards the neighbor’s backyard.

This violation sets a very bad example for other neighbors on Edison Place. We could hardly imagine if all
neighbors go ahead and build such structures without applying for a permit in advance and the least
consideration for their neighbors’ privacy and interest in mind.

We look forward to an impartial and unbiased hearing decision from the city that will protect all taxpayers’
interest.

Best Regards,

Dorothy. Z Pan and Y. Zhang ADDEN DUM
72 Oberfrick Ave AGEN DA ITEM

Vaughan ON
L6A 4N8 11

Committee of Adjustment
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